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DepED MEMORANDUM
No. 434 ,S. 2004

- CORRIGENDUM TO DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 356, S. 2004
(Human Rights Lesson Plans for Southeast Asian Schools:
Launching and Training Workshop)

To:  Bureau Directors

Regional Directors

Schools Division/City Superintendents

ARMM Secretary of Education
1. Due to budgetary constraints, the Launéhing of the Human Rights Lesson
Plans for Southeast Asian Schools scheduled on November 9-11, 2004 in Legenda
Hotel, Olongapo City is postponed for next year. All participants will be informed on

the new schedule as soon as arrangements are finalized.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

S
FLORENCIO B. ABAD
Secretary

Reference: DepED Memorandum: (No. 356, s. 2004)
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